
 

 
 

Dear Valued Customer: 
 
 
 
Effective April 1, 2023, or as contracts allow, Dover Chemical Corporation will be 
increasing our list and off-list prices for liquid chlorinated alkane products. 
The price increase will vary depending on the various feed stocks used to manufacture 
referenced products; however chlorine, a common raw material consumed in all liquid 
chlorinated alkane products continues to be the primary catalyst for this market adjustment, 
due to unprecedented cost increases to buy chlorine. 
 
All orders that ship on or after April 1, 2023 will be subject to the price increase.  Your 
Regional Sales Manager will be contacting you shortly to discuss this announcement. 
 
Thank you for your continued business. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Damon Stevenson 
 
Damon Stevenson 
Global Business Unit Leader 
Dover Chemical Corporation 
330-365-3685 
 

   


